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September 13, 2011

The Dressage Foundation
Grant Selection Committee
1314 0 Street, Suite 305
Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

SUBJECT: Anders Lindgren Grant Fund Application

Dear Committee Members:

I am writing to recommend an applicant for this year's Anders Lindgren
Grant, Camilla Fritze.

Camilla is applying to further her training and instructional education
next year in Florida with Lena Wedenmark.

I have known Camilla for many years in various capacities in the
training and competition world. I know her to be committed and focused
in attaining her goals. She has outstanding integrity and honesty in
all she commits to do. I believe her to be an excellent candidate for
this award.

Please give her application serious consideration.

~'-.....~ours ~ re
~~r· ~-_---=:::.

David Schmutz "-------
USEF 'S' Dressage Judge
USEF Competition Manager
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